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Services at Eakring for July are shown below:- 
 

Sunday   2nd July  9.00am 
Worship for All  Heather Brown 
 

Sunday   9th July  9.00am 
Holy Communion  Revd M Groves 
 

Sunday 16th July  9.00am 
Worship for All  Heather Brown 
 

Sunday 23rdJuly  9.00am 
Worship for All  Heather Brown 
 

Sunday 30th July  9.00am 
Holy Communion  Revd M Groves 
 

Additionally on 
Saturday   8th July  4.00pm 
Pet Blessing Service  Heather Brown 
 

Come & give 
thanks for 
your lovely 
pets.  All       
creatures 
great and 

small         
welcomed.  

Congratulations to Johnnie and Cazzy  

on their 17th Wedding Anniversary on 29th July.  

EAKRING WOMEN’S INSTITUTE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

At the June Meeting David Smith, Marathon 
Runner, gave a very interesting and informative 
talk and slide show on his marathon journey in 
the Antarctic.  He said he was pleased he came 
3rd in the race as conditions were very different 
from normal.  He also showed us fascinating   
pictures of the sea birds and sea creatures in the 
area.  A very interesting evening enjoyed by all.  
After a vote of thanks given by Jenny Bartle, a 
cup of tea and the raffle ended a very pleasant 
evening.                          
The next Meeting is on Tuesday 18th July 
7.15p.m in the Cator Hall 
Speaker  -  Mark Dawson 
Topic  -  A Saucy Tale, A History of Henderson      
      Relish. 
Thanks – Hazel Pedley 
Refreshments - Jenny Bailey, Pam Alcock 

MOBILE LIBRARY  
 

The next scheduled visit is for  
Monday 24th July. 
11.00am Savile Arms 
11.20am Triumph Road. 

This month’s Edition is Sponsored by:- 
Caroline and Johnnie Eley of Magnolia Cottage, Kirklington Road. 

FORWARD PLANNING - 
WINE TASTING GROUP 

 

Come and join us on Friday 4th August for a   
convivial evening of wine tasting.  The cost is 
£15 which includes wine and supper.  If you are      
interested in joining our friendly group contact 
Mary Cheyne on 01623411250 or email          
marycheyne2241@hotmail.co.uk. 
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EAKRING PARISH COUNCIL 
 
At the Parish Council meeting on Wednesday 
14th June it was decided to look for people to     
co-opt onto the council.  Two places are        
available.  If you are interested please contact the 
clerk, Sian, at                                                      
eakringparishcouncil@gmail.com                   
by the 7th July. 
 

With regard to the Cator Hall, the next item on 
the list is the replacement of the fire doors which 
will happen in the near future.  Also the two 
Cherry trees outside the hall have been found to 
be diseased and will have to be taken down.  
 

The next meeting is Wednesday 12th July at 
7.30pm in the Cator Hall.  All are welcome. 

RUMMIKUB & KURLING 
 

Meets Thursday 6th & 20th July 2.00 - 4.00pm 
in the Cator Hall. 
It’s good fun.  Everyone is welcome. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The next meeting of the Eakring Cancer Support 
Group will take place at  

11.00am on Monday 3rd July 2023 
at The Daffodil 

MARY’S MEALS 
 

On Sunday16th July at 4.00pm in the Cator 
Hall there will be a talk about the work of 
Mary's Meals, an organisation that provides life-
changing school meals to children living in some 
of the world’s poorest communities.  The     
promise of a good meal brings hungry children 
into the classroom, where they can gain an     
education and better opportunities for the future.  
Mary's Meals serve food to 2,429,182 children 
every school day.  It costs just £19.15 to provide 
a child with meals in a place of education for a 
whole school year. 

CONDOLENCES 
 

To the family and friends of 
Nicole Barrows of Greenfield Row 
who has recently died. 

SPEEDY RECOVERY 
 

Get well soon to Pat Peach of Kirklington Road 
following her recent hip operation . 

COMMUNITY ORCHARD 
 

Would you like a free mini-bale of meadow hay 
for your pets or pony? 
The Community Orchard volunteers have baled 
our first scythe cut of the year with our hand 
powered baler, home-made by Rob Pedley and 
Steve Abbott.  We hope to cut and bale more 
soon if the weather is kind to us. 
The mini-bales measure 16in x 12in x 30in (40cm 
x 30cm x 75cm) so they are light and easy to   
carry.  Please contact Rob Pedley (email 
rob@robpedley.co.uk or tel. 01623 871197) if 
you would like a bale or two.  

  
 
 
 

DON’T FORGET 
When you have completed and signed your 
OBJECTION letter against the Incinerator 
you can leave  in the box at the Daffodil Tea 
Room, Bilsthorpe Road, Eakring, The Olde 
Red Lion Pub, at Wellow or a number of   
other sites in Bilsthorpe and Farnsfield for 
formal submission to NCC. 

mailto:rob@robpedley.co.uk

